
were radier expressing a pre-
Lerence for a different method
of approach. We in Canada be-
leve we know something of
responsible goverriment; the
very phrase itself origiriated
here; anid this very year is
the centenary of the achieve-
ment of responsibie goverri-
ment in Canada. One thing is
sure, the objective itself is
more important than the ap-
proach, and when union is
achieyed.it wiii give to the
people o'f Newfoundland the
£ullest measure of responsibie
government, bath as an autono-
mous province, and as a full
Partner in a free and self-
gaverning nations.

MfR. VALSE REPLIES

The Honourable A.J. Walsh,
chairman of the Newfoundland
delegation, iii reply, said:

Right Honourable Mr. St.
Lauren t:

I ami happy ta express to
you and, through you, ta the
Government and people of Can-
acta the appreciation of the
ýJewfoundland Representatives
rDi the warm and cordial wel-
came which has been extended
to us this afternoon and of
the very practical expression
)f welcome which we have re-
:eived since our arrivai in
:nada yesterday. Oni behaîf of
:he Government an people of

ment of commnunications, had
the oppartu.nity of more ire-
aueri and extended meetings.

DISCUSS FULL TERMS

We now meet as representa-
tives of aur Countries and our
peopies ta consider and dis-
cuss together the question of
Union of aur twa cauntries and
ta arrive at an agreement upon
the full ternis and arrange-
ments by which they willi.lin
tagether within the framework
of that masterpiece of paliti-
Cal and constitutional vision
- the British North America
Ac t.

With the events ieading up
ta the federatian of the col-
onies i.n 1867 and the circui-
stances surrourKfing the union
you wili ail be mare famuliar,
of course, than we are. New-
foundiand was invited ta send
delegates ta the Quebec Con-
ference in 1864 and its two
representatives reported on
their return that they had'
siigned the repart af the con-
ference with the full convic-
tion that the welfare of the
Coiony wouid be promoted by

ahane with a unitary systei af
gavernment.

Our peopie have naturally
been concerned with their own
history and their own probienis
and have not found it neces-
sary ta take more than an aca-
demic interest in the history
and devehopment of the federal
systei. Within the past twa
years, havever, the question
has became ane of immediate
interest ta them and at a
phebiscite held on July 22
past the majarity ai the elec-
tors expressed the wish that
Newioundiand enter into con-
federation with Canada. As a
resuit of the vote at the
plebiscite and in accordance
with the assurance given ta
the peaple ai Newfoundhand
when they were informed ai the
questions ta be submitted ta
theutf, we were appointed by the
Gavernment ai Newfoundland,
folhowing the issue bv rhli,

L ai %.anaaa on
1a statement i


